
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

10th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sixth Form Level 3/IBCP/IBDP Induction: Monday 30th June – Tuesday 1st July 2025 
Sixth Form Level 2 Induction: Tuesday 1st July – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to attend our Sixth Form Induction Programme as they 
prepare to transition into Year 12 at the Malling School.  
 
This induction period is a key part of helping students make a confident and informed start to 
Sixth Form life. Across the three days, students will have the opportunity to: 
 
- Attend IB/BTEC subject taster sessions 
- Meet their form tutors and the Sixth Form leadership team 
- Learn more about study expectations and independent learning 
- Participate in team-building and enrichment activities 
- Ask questions and familiarise themselves with Sixth Form routines 
 
On Monday 30th June we welcome internal students from Period 1 to Period 3. Students are 
expected to arrive to the 6th Form Hub by 8.45am. At the end of Period 3 they will be allowed to 
leave the school site. We are running drop in sessions for parents between 2.15pm and 5.00pm, if 
you would like to book a 15 minute slot please contact the school office by email: 
office@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk.  
 
On Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd July we welcome all students for the whole school day 
(between 8.45am – 3.20pm). Individual timetables will be finalised on Monday 30th June so 
students will know which sessions to attend.  
 
What to Bring: 
 
- Pen and notebook 
- A packed lunch if required. Students will be permitted to leave the school site at break and lunch 
if they wish to buy food. They will also be able to access the canteen if required. 
 
Our usual Sixth Form dress code will apply which is smart casual with no trainers or sweatshirts 
with large logos. More detailed information can be found here: The Malling School Sixth Form 
Dress Code 
 
Please confirm your child’s attendance by filling in the attached form: TMS Sixth Form Induction 
Survey (some students may have already filled this in). 
 
If your child is expected to join our Level 2 pathway in September, Mrs Cable will be in touch to 
confirm the arrangements for Tuesday and Wednesday.   
 
Should you have any questions or your child is unable to attend, do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child and beginning this exciting next chapter in their 
education. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss F Turner 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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